

UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

"Home of the Golden Knights and Damsels"

354 Baker Street Suite 2 Dr. John Kimmel - Superintendent Rimersburg, PA 16248-9211 Phone: 814-473-6311 x 9 email: KimmelJT@unionsd.net Fax: 814-473-8201

November 29, 2022

Dear Union School District Community,

Every three years, public school districts must complete the comprehensive planning process for the Pennsylvania Department of Education. As Union School District is a Phase 1 School, our plan is to be completed this year. In meeting the requirement for this plan, districts are to invite parents, students, teachers, staff, administrators, board members, and community partners to participate in the planning process. The plan is very specifically focused upon academic performance, the PA Future Ready Index, and how to improve our performance on the key indicators addressed by the index. We will be holding a short meeting on December 8th in the Union High School Library at 6:00 PM for this purpose. If would like to provide any input or suggestions, please feel free to attend. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Dr. John Kimmel, Supt. Union School District